Mr. Stephen D. Yslas, President Los Angeles Police Commission Suite 144-150 Parker CEnter 150.N. Los Angeles Street Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Mr. Yslas:

I am writing to you in support of the petition to reopen to disclose the files on the assasination of Senator Robert F. Kenzedy.

As the researcher on the ROBERT F. KENNEDY AND HIS TIMES Miniseries for CBS for over a year and a half I have come to have great respect for history and archival investigation. Just as Arthur Schlesinger made a major contribution to American history documentation in writing Robert Kennedy and His Times, from which we adapted the miniseires, I think it is just as important that the Robert F. Kennedy Assasination Archives have access to the Los Angeles Police Department's files on Senator Kennedy's assasination, so that the American public can learn from this tragedy and so we can prevent this kind of thing from happening ever again.

Please keep in mind that you have a responsibility to the American people, this information must be made public.

Sincerely,

Aubre Adams